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The Chinese Members Chapter of Engineers Geoscientists Manitoba is a non-profit organization,
consisting of professionals and members-in-training with Chinese origin and registered with the
Association. Technologists/technicians and students in the engineering-related fields are also welcome
to join the Chapter. All members will receive free membership once registered with the Chinese
Members Chapter.

The Chinese Members Chapter has the following members as of June 30, 2015.
- 61 Full Members (registered APEGM members, including P. Eng., P.Geo., E.I.T. and G.I.T.)
- 17 Student Members
- 7 Lay Associates (Technologist)

The Chinese Members Chapter annual meeting was held on December 29, 2014 and the new executive
committee was elected at the annual meeting for the 2015-2016 term. The executive committee
members are listed above.

The Chinese Members Chapter has successfully organized a number of events during the fiscal year of
2015 from July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015. These events are listed as follows:

- 2014 Summer Picnic at Assiniboine Park on August 24, 2014

- Seminar on introduction to Engineers Geoscientists Manitoba and Chinese Members Chapter at
the University of Manitoba on November 15, 2014

- Annual meeting at the Pembina Trail Library on December 29, 2014

- Seminar on “Why | am an Engineer” at the Engineers Geoscientists Manitoba office on May 28,
2014



